Subject: Re: Pattern Recognition Workshop
Posted by Michael Papenbrock on Thu, 22 Jan 2015 13:02:47 GMT
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Dear colleagues,

for a workshop we should really aim for getting ALL the groups together in order to make it
worth the effort. Therefore, at this point, | think it's a very good idea to have this SeeVogh
meeting.

Furthermore, | believe it's an excellent idea to have a meeting at the next collaboration meeting
since there we will probably have everone in the same place. So, kind of like the third option
presented by Ivan, let's do this anyway...like as a bare minimum

Michael
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